Jack Karimi

From: Jack Karimi

Sent: 31 March 2023 12:31

To: Jack Karimi
Subject: NWN Article

From: Bijan Mohandes

Sent: 16 March 2023 17:35

To: Ross Mackinnon <ross.mackinnon1@westberks.gov.uk>

Cc: laura.farris.mp@parliament.uk; Lynne Doherty <Lynne.Doherty@westberks.gov.uk>; Steve Masters

<Steve.Masters1@westberks.gov.uk>

Subject: NWN Article

This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Dear Mr Mackinnon,

I am conservative supporter and have voted to support the Conservative party at the last parliamentary and council elections.

I live north of Shaw, and Lynne Docherty and Steve Masters are the councillors in my parish. I have had discussions with Steve, and I support some of his green party views I also oppose some of them.

I write to you about the remarks that I read in today's Newbury Weekly News, about the comments that you made about Steve Masters.

I am simply appalled about your lack of judgement in making such comments even if they were part of a private chat group, and I question if you are fit to represent the Conservative party.

It is irrelevant that this was a private WhatsApp chat group and should not have been made public. It is the behaviour of the individual that shows that he does not believe in the right to free speech that we enjoy in this country.

You are free to make comments that respectfully disagree with anyone's views, but your specific comments fall short of the standards I believe the conservative party expects from its members.

I believe that a full public apology is appropriate.. Please take the necessary time to reflect on how you will address this.

Regards,

Bijan Mohandes

This email and any attachments to it may be confidential and are intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. Any views or opinions expressed may not necessarily represent those of West Berkshire Council. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, you must neither take any action based upon its contents, nor copy or show it to anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this e-mail in error. All communication sent to or from West Berkshire Council may be subject to recording and or monitoring in accordance with UK legislation, are subject to the requirements of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and may therefore be disclosed to a third party on request.